31 December 2000

Mr, Mike Kolly
Executive Director
Offlice of Racing
Locked Bag 180

CITY FAST QLD 4002

Dear Mike,

Re:  Proposed Integrated Control Body

[ wish to ndvise that the Greyhounds Queensland Board of Directora supporls in principle the formation
of one control bedy to govern the racing industry in Queensland provided there ate adequate safoguards
in place for the minor codes, appropriate employment guarantees are agreed covering all existing control
body staff and that the present business plans for greyhounds can still be im plemented,

The Board is prepared fo work with the government and the other iwo codes in forming the new entity.

Yours faithfully

Ms. Kerry Watson
Chair

Alblon Park Raceway, Breakfast Creek, Q 4010 PO Box 250, Alblon, Q, 4016
Tetephone: (07) 3262 7600 * Facsimile: {07) 3262 780%
Web: www.greyhoundsqueensiand.com.au  Emall; gql@greyhoundsqueenstand.com.au




